
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,   
  

December 2024

Merry Christmas! As we enter this glorious season, 
we celebrate the birth of our Savior, Jesus Christ, and 
reflect on the incredible work God has done over the past 
month. November was a fruitful time for our ministry as 
we continued to focus on enlisting and educating future 
laborers for the harvest. Through Youth for the Gospel 
(YFTG), a college visit, and the Vision School of Missions 
(VSM), God has allowed us to engage with passionate 
young people and equip them for His mission. 
 
Enlisting: 

This year, God blessed us with eight Youth for the 
Gospel events, culminating in 
our final one in November. 
We were thrilled to gather a 
vibrant group of young 
people from multiple 
churches at Whitfield Baptist 
Church, which graciously 
hosted the event. Partnering 
with local churches is such a 
joy as we seek to challenge 
young hearts to consider the 
call of becoming church-planting missionaries. The event 
was a tremendous success, with great preaching, engaging 
games, delicious food, and meaningful conversations about 
how we can take the gospel to the world in our generation. 
Seeing the excitement and curiosity of these young people 
is always inspiring and a reminder of the great work God is 
doing among the next generation. 
 

Additionally, I was privileged to visit Pensacola 
Christian College in November, accompanied by two young 

men. This trip provided a 
fantastic opportunity to 
engage with students, 
share information about 
the missionary internship 
opportunities available 
through Vision Baptist 
Missions, and encourage 
them to consider a future 

in missions. It was a blessing to interact with so many 
students and present during Mission Prayer Band. It’s 
always special to return to the alma mater of our two 

daughters and connect with the vibrant student body 
there. 
 
Educating: 

November also marked the final full month of 
classes at the Vision School of Missions (formerly OGTC). 
Our students 
continue to impress 
us with their 
dedication and hard 
work as they prepare 
for future ministry. It 
is a joy to see them 
grow in their 
knowledge and 
commitment to the 
Great Commission. 
 

We also hosted our Fall Open House at VSM, 
which was a wonderful experience. Nine prospective 
students from across the country joined us for three 
action-packed days. During their visit, they attended 
classes, participated in fun activities, enjoyed delicious 
meals, and connected with our teachers, current students, 
and staff. The enthusiasm of these visitors was 
encouraging, and we are thrilled that two of them have 
already applied to join VSM. We look forward to walking 
alongside them as they pursue God’s plan for their lives. 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

As we reflect on this past month, we are filled with 
gratitude and eager anticipation for what lies ahead. Please 
join us in praising God and bringing these requests before 
Him: 

• Praise God for all our partners in the ministry. 
• Praise God for new students 
• Pray for the ending of the semester 
• Pray for more laborers for the harvest. 

Thank you for your partnership! 
 

Sincerely in Christ,  
Ty and Rebecca                          

Pepperdine 


